
Priory News 17th May 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Another busy week in school with our Year 6 children completing their 

SATs this week. They have all worked incredibly hard—both in the lead 

up to the tests and throughout this week. We are very proud of you 

all—for your positive approach and trying your very best. That’s all we 

can ask of you! I hope you all now have a restful weekend! 

With our plans to treat the Year 6 children on Thursday afternoon   

being thwarted by the rainy weather, we deferred this to today—

where the children have been treated to some extra OPAL time and 

have had an ice-cream too—courtesy of FOPJS. Thank-you! 

Next week, we are looking forward to our rescheduled Cross Country 

Championships taking place. Please do come and support us on Thurs-

day, 23rd May—at Priory Park. The races begin at 4.30pm.  

It will also be our final week ahead of the half-term break. We finish on 

Friday, 24th May and re-open on Monday, 3rd June. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Year 4 Ely Cathedral Trip Monday, 20th May 

Ernulf Visiting Year 6 Monday, 20th May 

Longsands Visiting Year 6 Tuesday, 21st May 

Year 3/4 Tennis Tournament Tuesday, 21st May 

Year 6 Grafham Residential  

Information Evening 

Tuesday, 21st May 

TO3 Class Assembly Wednesday, 22nd May 

Year 4 Young ‘Uns Visit Wednesday 23rd May 

Cross-Country Championships—

rescheduled 

Thursday, 23rd May 

End of Half Term Friday, 24th May 

Year 5/6 Athletics Tournament Tuesday, 4th June 

Year 5 Sustainability Workshop Wednesday, 5th June 

Year 6 Residential Trip  10th—12th June 

Year 5 Cricket Tournament Tuesday, 11th June 

EL4 Class Assembly Wednesday, 12th June 

New Parents Coffee Morning Friday, 21st June 

Year 6 National Measurement   

Programme 

Thursday, 20th June 

Year 4 Bikeability  

(rescheduled date) 

Friday, 21st June 

Year 3 / 4 Cricket Tournament Tuesday, 25th June 

EW3 Class Assembly Wednesday, 26th June 

Sports Day Thursday, 27th June 

New Y3 Parents Information     

Evening 

Tuesday, 2nd July 

FOPJS Summer Event Friday, 5th July 

FOPJS Year 5 Disco Thursday, 11th July 

FOPJS Year 6 Leavers’ Disco Thursday, 11th July 

Year 6 Performance Wednesday, 17th July 

 

 
  

 

Homework Survey 

Thank-you to all our parents who have completed our         

Homework survey. We have received 110 responses and are now 

analysing these as we begin to review our policy and approach.  

We look forward to sharing this with you in the near future.  

World Faith Day 

Today, we’ve been working as a whole school on symbolism used 

in world faiths.  

The children have also taken part in Bhangra workshops—

exploring stories and dance from the faiths of Sikhism and Hindu-

ism.  

Our umbrella art has been started and these will be displayed in 

town, along with those of other primary schools in St Neots. 

Start of School Day 

Being ready for learning at the start of a school day really supports children with the day ahead. Our gates open at 8.35am, 

with learning activities taking place in classrooms from the time children arrive.  

Registers are taken at 8.45am (Year 5/6) and 8.50am (Year 3/4). Arriving in class after this time means your child is recorded as 

late in the register.  







Next Week’s Menu: 


